
 

 
 

 

 

ASX Release  Issued 1 November 2019 
 

Market Update  

Sigma Healthcare Limited (Sigma) has become aware of market speculation regarding the 
potential for Sigma to resume the supply of FMCG products to the My Chemist/Chemist 
Warehouse Group (MC/CW Group). 

Sigma confirms an approach from MC/CW and negotiations between Sigma and MC/CW are 
ongoing regarding the supply of FMCG products.  There is no certainty these negotiations will 
result in an agreement being reached between the parties.    

Sigma will provide a market update once the outcome of these negotiations is agreed.  
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